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What are the common struggles families face during transition planning?

How can families address these challenges? Families of transition-aged

deafblind students will explore common challenges and potential solutions

to these challenges when coordinating services and supports for their child.

To participate in this workshop, register here.

Self-Advocacy: “Don’t Forget About Me!”

The Helen Keller National Center (HKNC) in collaboration with the

Delaware Program for Children with Deafblindness (DPCDB) and the New

Jersey Center on Deafblindness (NJCDB) are hosting a Virtual Transition

Institute for the 2022-2023 school year. A variety of online workshops for

students and families will be offered, centering around self-advocacy for

deafblind transition-aged youth (ages 14-21). For more information about

upcoming workshops, click here.

https://tcnj.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJMocu6qqT8jGdI06carqAoqTKG2Et_Mbmm8
https://njcscd.tcnj.edu/events/

